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April 22, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Staff, 

Yesterday I shared a reminder with you about our Artwork from My House to Our Town 

project.  I have received a number of requests wondering if staff and parents/family members can 

also participate.    

Staff and parents/family members are absolutely invited to create a work of art to share with our 

community to lift our collective spirits during this difficult time!  I have extended the deadline to 

Friday, May 1st.  Once a student, staff member, or parent/family member has completed his/her 

piece of art, please take a photo of the artwork using a smartphone camera and upload the picture 

to this link at http://addvideo.link/BoltonArt.  When you get into the link you will now see 

separate upload buttons for student art, parent art, and teacher art.  Family members can post 

under parent art.  Please be sure to upload your art to the correct upload button.  As I have shared 

previously, the plan is to create a virtual art show video set to music to share with the 

community.   

I am looking forward to seeing all the great positive pieces of artwork! 

Stay safe and be well, 
 

Kristin B. Heckt 
 

Kristin B. Heckt 

Superintendent of Schools 

http://addvideo.link/BoltonArt

